
Phoenix Energy Works, Upper Newtownards Road @ Ballyregan Road Junction, Weekend 26th/27th  October, 2024 
 

 

  

Green arrows indicate directions of travel 
that are possible. It is not possible to cross 
the site due to excavation across the 
junction (shown by the red area within the 
dashed white lines) 

Local diversions are in place and will be 
clearly signposted 


